
 

 

FALL RENDEZVOUS 2015 GANGES 

 

 

It's a good thing we bought those tents!! Because once again the weather was 

perfect the whole weekend. Which in turn seemed to bring more people to the 
docks to view the boats on Saturday afternoon. 

A big thank you to all those that helped the boats tie up and to Salt Spring Harbour 

Authority for hosting us once more. We had 36 boats attending and crew from 

another 10 boats attended also. 

Bonnie Beck from Dynasty manned the apparel table and we thank her for doing 

that job. 

The pot luck, as usual, was wonderful. It's hard to believe that there can be so 

many good dishes and without duplicates. The Barley Brothers provided some 
foot-tapping music both before and after dinner while people lingered on the docks 

to enjoy the good weather. 

The luck of the draw gave 'Lady Allysha” the honour of being the sail past vessel 

and 'Herself' was selected as the leading vessel. 

Paul and I watched from the shore as we were staying in Ganges Sunday night and 

it was quite a spectacle to see the boats parading by as someone on shore played a 

trumpet salute to all the boats. 
 

Jane Giffin 

Co-Secretary 


